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LAFCO No. 4-R-22 | Annexation No. 30 to Nipomo CSD
(Dana Reserve)

Your Name: Danna Weidner

Your Email: d2weidner@gmail.com

Subject: Dana Reserve Annexation

Message:

I am very disappointed by LAFCO's decision to allow the annexation
of the Dana Reserve into NCSD. The Board showed its bias in
making this decision. It clearly ignored the wishes of the Nipomo
residents. The water being "given" to Dana Reserve was originally
designated to existing customers of NCSD (not future developments
outside NCSD) and was meant to recharge our ground water. In
addition, the Board ignored the many unresolved mitigations in the
final EIR and the newly discovered manzanita that is unique to
Nipomo. I would have expected better of the Board.

Attachment:

Reply / Manage
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